


 

On a personal note I am a senior and have lived most of my adult life in Thornhill   My husband and
my life will be greatly affected by the huge traffic and number of people shopping, driving , walking
etc in this lovely community I call home. 
I would be happy to meet with you on Zoom and express to you how you would be damaging my life
and all of us in these buildings and we are the ones that have through our tax dollars built Thornhill.
Also looking forward my Grandchildren live in this area as well. They will not be able to cross the
street , ride their bikes, get safely to school, etc with the road traffic this will cause. We have had to
change the right turn light at Hilda and Clark because of safety imagine adding thousandS and
thousandS of people going to the shopping centre right across the street.  I could go on for hours.  
Please PUT OUR SAFTEY BEFORE YOUR DOLLARS   BETTER SAFE THAN REALLY SORRY ESPECIALLY
WHEN YOU CAN DO SOMETHING NOW. REMEMBER WE COULD BE YOUR MOTHER AND YOUR
 CHILDREN. Would you do it to them and face the consequences?   Think about this long and hard     
PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS LETTER
Judy Holland 


